Rea Thompson

From: Janice Miller <janccnv@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 9:19 AM
To: Planning Department

Subject: open space file no. ZMA-15-155

Board of Supervisors,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the property on C-Hill at the west end of Fifth Street including
501 and 502 S. Ormsby Blvd. We own the house at 508 Terrace and lived there over 13 years. It is now a rental.
When we lived there we saw dozens of people, mostly dog walkers, walking up the hill by crossing the vacant
lot to the south of our home. Most people walked their dogs there in rain, shine, wind or snow. They created a
well worn path going up the hill toward the land that is proposed to be open space. We believe it would be an
assct to have a permanent casement across that vacant lot to access the open space, so that people can continue
to have easy access from Terrace Street. Can a permanent easement be set aside there?

I am sorry I can't come to the meeting and express my opinion in person.

Sincerely,

Janice Miller

3 Savage Circle

(775)882-5055
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